Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

August 31, 1993

Margaret Nelson 508 East Seneca Tahlequah, OK 74464

Dear Margaret:

Thanks for your letter dated August 23, 1993. I had no idea why you and Pat had not worked out an agreement. Your input would have been invaluable.

As sometimes happens, I will spend more time on the issue than I need to because someone else dropped the ball. As a matter of fact, I had a meeting with the Rules Committee last Thursday to discuss proposed election law changes.

Again, my apologies for any consternation or inconvenience this may have caused.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankille Principal Chief